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Dear Sirs! 

Due to the completion of construction and installation work on the installation and construction of the 
boiler PTVM-100GM on ST "Poznyaki" in Kiev to enable maintenance of residential buildings; ending of the 
commissioning; commissioning of the boiler. We express our sincere gratitude to you and your team for the 
high-quality manufacturing, timely delivery and installation of equipment for the boiler room structures 
and commissioning works, which testify to the high professionalism of your team’s employees. 

We express confidence in saving the formed friendly relations and hope for further fruitful cooperation. 
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